
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Welcome from Southgate School 
 

Dear Colleague, 
 
Thank you very much for your interest in the role of Second in Charge of MFL. I hope this 
pack will give you an insight into our school and the role. 
 
First and foremost, Southgate School is a school that you can teach in, one where 
overwhelmingly, the students engage with teachers and their own learning. External 
reviews have told us time and again that we are a happy community, that students are 
getting a very good experience indeed and that colleagues readily collaborate and support 
one another. We are now striving to be recognised as an Outstanding school which achieves 
its challenging top 5% of schools targets for student outcomes in Year 11 and one that sees 
even more students make it into the very best universities or onto the best apprenticeships. 
 
Southgate School joined Middlesex Learning Trust, MLT in August 2018 with the aim of 
working with other highly ambitious and successful schools to deliver the best possible 
education for students of all abilities and backgrounds. Currently, the Trust has three 
secondaries – ourselves, The Compton School and Stopsley High School. It is led by our CEO 
Ann Marie Mulkerins, who has worked extensively throughout education. 
 
You will work in a truly dynamic environment alongside outstanding educational leaders 
who want the very best for our students, staff and stakeholders. 
 
For a confidential and informal conversation to discuss this opportunity please contact 
Jessica Genovese at: jgenovese@southgate.enfield.sch.uk  
 
If you think you are the person we are looking for then we would be delighted to receive 
your application and I look forward to meeting you. 
 
 
Mr Martin Lavelle 
Headteacher 
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